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June 10, 2021 
 
Sent electronically by email to: 
Kathlen Wierschke: recallhatcher@gmail.com 
Chad Standifer: chad.standifer@atg.wa.gov  
 
Kathlen Wierschke, President 
Recall Jerry Hatcher 
4504 Sun Lake Drive 
West Richland, WA 99353 
 
Subject: Commission Final Order, Committee to Recall Benton County Sheriff Jerry Hatcher, 
PDC Case 87409 
 
Dear Ms. Wierschke, 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Public Disclosure Commission’s Final Order Deferring Enforcement of 
Contribution Limits entered in the above-referenced case concerning Committee to Recall 
Benton County Sheriff Jerry Hatcher.  Also enclosed is a copy of the Stipulation as to Facts and 
Deferred Enforcement of Contribution Limits. 

At its May 27, 2021 meeting, the Commission accepted the Stipulation jointly presented by PDC 
staff and the Respondent, and deferred enforcement as to any violations of RCW 42.17A.405(3) 
and (14) committed by Respondent based on the facts of this case as set forth in the Stipulation 
and upon adherence to the conditions set forth in the Stipulation. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Phil Stutzman at (360) 664-8853; toll free at (877) 601-
2828 or by email at phil.stutzman@pdc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Electronically Signed Philip E. Stutzman 
 
Philip E. Stutzman 
Compliance Officer 
 
Enclosure:  Final Order and Stipulation as to Facts and Deferred Enforcement of Contribution 
Limits 
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